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June 11, 2015 
 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 10, 2015 resolved: 
 
That the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to report back with recommended amendments to 
the Terms of Reference for the City of London Advisory Committees, where appropriate, to 
require the Advisory Committees to submit an annual work plan for Council’s consideration that 
links the work of the Advisory Committees to the priorities as set out in the City of London’s 
Strategic Plan.  (6/18/SPPC) 
 

 
L. Rowe 
Deputy City Clerk 
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